

1

Monterey County Planning Department Attn. Thom McCue, Senior Planner 2620 1<sup>st</sup> Ave.

Carolyn Cava 16 Calera Cyn Rd Salinas CA 93908

Dear Mr. McMue,

September 27, 2004

I would like to express my feeling towards the moving of the Equestrian Center and the addition of a new golf course. I believe that there are enough local golf courses but an improvement to the Equestrian Center would be a very good course of action. Instead of moving the Equestrian Center, I think the smarter and more environmentally sound move would be to improve on the present facility. Not only will the habitats of many animals be saved but the beautiful walking trails and scenery will be spared. I know that the improvement to the Equestrian Center would be greatly appreciated by many fellow horse riding enthusistics. In conclusion I believe the moving of the Center would be an unnecessary action.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Cava Stevenson student